
 

November 1st, 2024  

 

Dear Middletown Residents and Community Partners,  

The Middletown Prevention Council (MPC), formerly known as the Middletown 

Substance Abuse Prevention Council (MSAPC) would greatly appreciate your help in 

disseminating a survey to adults who live or work in Middletown. This survey will help us better 

understand the needs of our community and will provide information to guide our substance use 

prevention planning and programming efforts. Please click here or find the link below to 

complete the survey.  I have attached a QR code as well for use in your communications. All we 

ask is that the survey not be posted online, please. 

The survey should take less than five minutes and is available in English or Spanish by 

toggling the option on the first page. At the end, participants may enter a drawing to win one of 

three $25 Amazon gift cards. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Cassidee McDonnell, Prevention Professional  

Email: cassidee.mcdonnell@hhchealth.org 

Phone: 475-331-1783 

Link: https://www.research.net/r/MiddletownAdultSurvey2024 
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